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From the Office of the Directors of Youth & Children’s Trac

Greetings to the High Point,

We wish you God's blessings and we thank you for your support especially during our first
year as Directors of the HPEMBA-Youth & Children’s Trac (YCT). As we move into our
second year, we want to remind you of who we are.

The Director for the Children’s Trac is Regina Aiken (336-695-5281) and the
Director for the Youth Trac is Marie Nicholson (336-793-6058).

We are excited and we have great expectations and plans for our Youth. This year we
would like to invite you to join us by donating these items for our week-long YCT
experience. Please donate:

<> 1 case of water (80ct/80z);

<> 1 box of “Zoo” animal crackers (36 bags);

<> 1 box of Wise potato chips (50 bags).

We also want to remind you of the $200 contribution per church and the $15 per student
fee to attend the weekly YCT session. We will be happy to receive all food items and
monetary contributions after the Opening Service on Sunday, July 21" at Mt. Carmel MBC
or on Monday morning, July 22" at Morning Star Baptist Church. This would be an
awesome help to our YCT.

Also, IF you would like to become or continue to work as a Volunteer for the Youth &
Children’s Trac, PLEASE send your updated information to us at the following addresses:
aiken.reginaeyahoo.com OR mariejnicehotmail.com. The NEW forms are available online at
www.hpassociation.com. Thank you for your cooperation and support!

Please come out and join us. We love you and we hope to see you soon! Pray for us!
Pray for our Youth!
Pray for all children!
With Love and Sincerity,
Regina Aiken, CT Director
& Marie Nicholson, YT Director
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